Stoughton Utilities

600 South Fourth Street
PO.Box 383
Stoughton, W1 53589-0383

Serving Electric, Water & Wastewater Needs Since 1886

Date; October 21, 2010
To: Stoughton Utilities Committee
From: Brian R. Hoops

Stoughton Utilities Office and Information Systems Supervisor -

Robert P. Kardasz, P.E.
Stoughton Utilities Director

Subject: Stoughton Utilities Committee Delinquent Utilities Bill Hearings.

In conformance with State Statutes, letters to property owners regarding delinquent utility
bills were mailed on October 15, 2010. In order to allow adequate time for the property
owners to receive the letter and either participate in the hearing process or pay the
delinquent utility bill prior to penalties being applied on November 1, 2010, a Special
Utilities Committee Meeting has been scheduled for 3:00 p.m. on Monday, October 25,
2010. This meeting will be conducted in the Edmund T. Malinowski Room and at that
time the Utilities Committee will meet with property owners regarding delinquent
utilities bills.

Encl.

cc: Matthew P. Dregne
City Attorney
Sean O Grady

Stoughton Utilities Operations Superintendent

Maria P. (Pili) Hougan
Deputy City Clerk

Kim M. Jennings, CPA
Stoughton Utilities Finance and Administrative Manager

Laurie Sullivan
Stoughton Director of Finance and Economic Development
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Office 608-873-3379
Fax 608-873-4878
stoughtonutilities.com



Stoughton Utilities

600 South Fourth Street
PO.Box 383
Stoughton, Wl 53589-0383

Serving Electric, Water & Wastewater Needs Since 1886

Date: October 21, 2010
To: Stoughton Utilities Comumittee
From: Brian R. Hoops

Stoughton Ultilities Office and Information Systems Supervisor

Robert P. Kardasz, P.E.
Stoughton Utilities Director

Subject: Stoughton Utilities Draft 2010 Final Tax Roll List

Attached is the current working draft of the 2010 Final Tax Roll List. This document
will be updated though the November 15, 2010 deadline at which time it will be
submitted to City of Stoughton Finance Director Laurie Sullivan for inclusion with the
2010 property tax billing.

With 143 properties totaling $44,894, this list is currently less in number and dollars than
the same list prepared for the October 26, 2009 Utilities Committee special meeting
which included 170 properties totaling $49,004. After the November 15, 2009 deadline,
65 properties totaling $31,808 were submitted for inclusion with the 2009 property tax
billing.

Encl.

cc: Sean O Grady
Stoughton Utilities Operations Superintendent

Kim M. Jennings, CPA
Stoughton Utilities Finance and Administrative Manager

Laurie Sullivan
Stoughton Director of Finance and Economic Development
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Office 608-873-3379
Fax 608-873-4878
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DELINQUENT CUSTOMER LISTING REMOVED

2013 Wisconsin Act 25
Wis. Stat. § 196.137





